
STUDENTS CLOTHING BANK 

get to this date the busi-

er we get.  Next year we 

are looking at opening 

on August 21st.  You will 

need a new referral form 

if you are a referring 

agency or individual. 

You can also sign up for 

our newsletter to get 

updates by going to our 

website: 

www.locker505.org  

 

 

Fondly, 

Kim Kerschen 

Director 

Locker #505: Student’s 

Clothing Bank 

Spring is here, kinda...it's 

trying!  With Spring 

comes our annual Fashion 

Show, which was a huge 

success this year.  In this 

newsletter you will find 

our many thank yous to 

the businesses and indi-

viduals that make this 

event not only possible 

but a success.  Please take 

a look at these wonderful 

supporters and let them 

know you appreciate their 

support of Locker # 505.    

We can not begin to thank 

the Sheraton Albuquer-

que Uptown for their tre-
mendous support of this 

event by providing the 

beautiful venue and ex-

tremely helpful staff.  They 

also partner with us for 

their annual Scare-aton at 

Halloween time, so watch 

for information on this 

event.   

Locker # 505 is nearing 

the end of our 5th year, 

and we must again thank 

everyone for their sup-

port and commitment to 

Locker # 505.  We have 

seen close to 6000 stu-

dents over the past 5 

years and more than 900 

this year alone.  Keeping 

a non-profit open takes a 

community and we have 

a strong community sup-

porting Locker # 505, 

thank you!!  

Our last day to see stu-

dents will be May 

16th, please encourage 
parents to come prior to 

this date, the closer we 

A Message from Our Director 

Our Current Wish List 
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Service Hours: 

        Monday-Wednesday 

       1:30pm-5:00pm 

        Thursday 

       1:30pm-5:30pm 

Donation Hours: 

        Monday-Wednesday 

        1:00pm-5:30pm 

        Thursday 

       1:00pm-6:00pm 

       Friday 

       9:00am-1:00pm 

Physical Address: 

        6020 Constitution Ave. NE, 

        Ste. 1 

        Albuquerque, NM 87110 

Mailing Address: 

        P.O. Box 94735 

        Albuquerque, NM 87199 

Contact Information: 

        director@locker505.org 

         505-294-1647 

       www.locker505.org 

 

Please contact us for referral 

forms, flyers, or with any other 

questions! 
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General  Information 

This month we are in need of: 

• Paper and cloth bags for students to take their clothes home in 

• Women’s size 7 shoes 

• Girl’s shirts: size 7, 12, 14, 16 

• Training bras: size 10/12 and 14/16 

• Men’s underwear: size 30, 32, 34, 38 

• Locking 4 drawer file cabinet 

http://www.locker505.org/


We had such a great turnout at our 6th Annual Fashion Show! We definitely couldn’t 

have done it without our MANY sponsors! Please join us in thanking our sponsors for 

their support– we couldn’t accomplish our mission without all you do! 
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We had over 40 donors 

for our silent auction this 

year– how amazing is 

that?! 

We’ve attached a special 

thank you list for all our 

silent auction donors, so 

please be sure to thank 

them when you are out 

and about in the commu-

nity! 

Locker #505: Students Clothing Bank 

6th Annual Fashion Show Recap! 

Thank You to all the 

Silent Auctions Donors! 

Food Sponsors: 

• Albertson’s 

• AlbuCookie 

• Bev’s Biscochitos 

• BitterSweet Bakery 

• Celina’s Biscochitos 

• Starbucks Coffee 

• Whataburger 

• Whole Foods 

Table Sponsors: 

• Alexander Chiropractic 

• Ambercare Home Healthcare and Hos-

pice 

• Maria and Richard Berry 

• Coleman Vision 

• Cutie-Q Youth Models 

• Diva’s Perfect Productions LLC 

• E&H Modeling Agency and Academy 

• Susan Jennings 

• La Salita Restaurant 

• Patti Martinez 

• Laura Lynne Navarro 

• Pintzow Family 

• In Memory of Ross & Tersila Garcia 

• Janie Rowie-Caldwell Bank Legacy As-

sociate Broker 

• Untied States of America Teen New 

Mexico– Katherine Smith 

A huge thank you to the 

Sheraton Uptown for 

their support of our 6th 

Annual Fashion Show—

which couldn’t have 

happened without their 

donation of space! 



Phone: 555-555-5555 

Fax: 555-555-5555 

Email: someone@example.com 

Locker # 505 is 

grateful to Esparza 

Advertising for 

working with Lead-

ership Albuquerque 

to support the stu-

dents of Bernalillo 

County.  Esparza 

Advertising’s staff 

has been collecting 

gently used clothing 

to donate to Locker # 505 enabling us to continue 

to clothe students with clothing that is comfortable 

and that builds confidence. Eve Wakeland at Es-

parza Advertising has been wonderful to work 

with through Leadership Albuquerque, which is 

sponsored by the Chamber of Commerce.  
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Locker #505: Students Clothing Bank 

Thank You Esparza Advertising 

Thank you to the                     

Catholic  Foundation for the 

generous grant we received this 

2018-2019 school year, which 

allowed us to purchase new 

shoes for students! 

Thank You Catholic 

Foundation 

Recyclothes Statistics 
 

 After tallying up all the donations from Re-

cyclothes here are the amazing shoe recy-

cling statistics your donations accom-

plished:  

• 239 Shoe Boxes recycled 

• 9,877lbs of Recycled Shoes 

• 16.6 MM Gallons of Water saved 

• 166.8 Trees saved 

• 151,908lbs. C02 Emissions Reduced 

Stay in the Know 
 

If you know someone who would like to be on 

our newsletter list send them to our website 

www.locker505.org to subscribe to our newslet-

ter. Friend us on Facebook and Follow us on In-

stagram to see all that we’re doing! 

Isotopes Concession 

Volunteers Needed! 
The Isotopes again this year 

has given Locker #505 the op-

portunity to fund-raise by working 

the concession during games.  This 

year the New Mexico United Soccer 

team will also have their games at 

Isotopes Park so this will give us 

additional opportunities.  We are in 

need of more volunteers or volun-

teer groups (church, office, sports, 

friends) to ensure we can make the 

most of this opportunity.  Locker # 

505 receives a portion of the pro-

ceeds from each game we 

work.  Typically volunteers must 

arrive a minimum of an hour prior 

to game time and must be 16 years 

old.  The shift is between 3 to 4 

hours depending on the length of 

game and the concession stand we 

are placed in.  You will be on your 

feet the majority of the time so com-

fortable shoes will be a must.   We 

also need alcohol servers which 

you can obtain online by going to 

http://www.servsafe.com/access/

ss/Catalog/ProductList/107, there is 

a $30 cost, but it is good for 3 

years.   

Please contact Kim Kerschen at   

director@locker505.org to sign up 

for your slot! 

http://www.servsafe.com/access/ss/Catalog/ProductList/107
http://www.servsafe.com/access/ss/Catalog/ProductList/107



